STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
TONEY ANAYA SR o
(505) 334-6178
May 16, 1985
Mr. Jim Law
Geo Engineering Inc.
P.O. Box 2966 Dﬁ
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 }ﬂG

Re: State #20, #13, #24, and #21 and #32“/14207>?7éé;7K226t{L’
é?%“‘szé?

The State #20, #13, and #24 each had an intent submitted in
February 1984 for the wells to be worked over. Subsequent
reports of the remedial work performed have not been sent to
this office for approval. In order for me to approve the
C-104's for transport change a detailed report of the above
must be sent.

Dear Mr. Law:

I am returning the C-104 on the #21, to be completed in
section V. I also need a report of the work that was done

in the conversion from the injection status to a producing
well. A GOR test (C-116) is required for the well to receive
an allowable.

A GOR test is not required on the #20, #13, or #24. If they
are needing more allowable due to increased production after
the workover, submitting one would be an advantage.

Enclosed is a copy of a letter I sent in November of 1984,
for the State #32. As I have not received any response I
am returning the sundry in gquestion, unapproved. This must
be resubmitted immediately. For your convenience I have
enclosed a memorandum for you to follow.

1f you have any questions, please call.
Sincerely,

Sgpuarne Netel

uanne Hisel
Tech I

cc: Operator File
Well File



